
In recognition of the fast paced and changing developments regarding the COVID 
-19 virus, the Niagara Industrial Association is suspending all planned events for 
the foreseeable future. This includes the May 14th Membership Meeting.  
 
The NIA’s physical office will be closed however, the operations manager and 
board members will continue to work on your behalf to share timely information 
and to answer any questions you may have. 

Manufacturing and supply chains are a critical element in challenging times such 
as these and we applaud the efforts of all manufacturers, service providers, and 
their employees who are attempting to maintain crucial operations while 
ensuring the safety of themselves and their staff. 

Don Cyr, Chair 
Board of Directors 
Niagara Industrial Association 

Wendy Smith can be reached by e-mail wendy@niagaraindustry.com or 
telephone 289-969-6008 if you have any questions. 

Regards, 
 

Wendy Smith 
Operations Manager 
 
Niagara Industrial Association 
289-969-6008 
34 Scott St. W 
St. Catharines, ON 
L2R 1C9 
www.niagaraindustry.com 
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